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Champlain Heights Annex 
7835 Champlain Crescent, Vancouver, B.C.  V5S 4J6 

Phone: 604-713-4880           Fax: 604-713-4882 

At Champlain Heights Annex we acknowledge that we live, work, learn and 

play on the traditional and unceded territories of the Coast Salish peoples the 

sḵwx ̱wú7mesh (Squamish), sel̓íl̓witulh (Tsleil-Waututh), and xʷməθkʷəy̓əm 

(Musqueam) nations. 

 

Principal:  Nicholas Chu             Director of Instruction:  Chris Stanger 

Annex Vice Principal:  Sharon Vieira     Superintendent:  Suzanne Hoffman 

CPAC Co-Chairs: Fatima Elamiri and Sarah Rosen           Trustee:  Oliver Hanson 

CPAC Annex Liaisons: Lori Aldrcroft and Tais Bansal 

 

May 2021 Newsletter 

 

Champlain Heights Annex Parent Advisory News: 
 

 
Fundraising updates:  
 

• Spring Mix Hanging Flower Basket Fundraiser  

 

Orders will be handed out on Friday May 7th after school. If you are not able to pick them up 

after-school please email the school as we can make them available in the morning as well. 

The flower orders will be lined up outside each classroom at the end of the day for a 3:00pm 

pick up.  

 

Thank you to the Champlain Annex Parent Advisory Committee for organizing this 

fundraiser.  

Student Individual Photos – Wed May 5, 2021 
  

1. Edge Imaging continues to be the photography company that Champlain Heights 
Annex is partnering with.    
2. Photos will be taken on Wednesday May 5 - OUTDOORS  
3. Edge Imaging Staff will be following all Health and Safety protocols  
4. Edge Imaging will only be taking individual student photos.  Due to the short turn- 

around time, no re-takes will be offered this year.  
5. There will be no class or panorama photos taken due to cohort limits and physical 
distancing.    
6. Purchasing of photos (optional) will be done online through Edge Imaging. This 
information will be sent out to families.  
7. We have asked that a composite be made of each class using the individual 
student photos so that a class photo can be offered to families. A school composite 
will also be created to hang on our school wall of all the students this year too.   

  
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

• Next CPAC zoom meeting:  
Champlain Heights & Champlain Heights Annex Parent Advisory Council (PAC) 

Notice of Annual General Meeting – May 5, 2021 @ 6:00pm via Zoom 
Meeting ID: 970 3763 0853 

Passcode: 69557835 
 

 

 
 

 

 

A Parent Advisory Council (PAC) is the officially recognized 

collective voice of parents at a school. As parents and guardians of 

children who attend the Champlain Heights Main School and/or 

Champlain Annex, you are a member of the Champlain PAC and are 

crucial partners in creating a fulfilling school experience for our 

children. The PAC meets monthly during the school year (September-

June) and consults with the Principle and Vice-Principle on matters 

related to the school and makes decisions about raising and providing 

funding for a variety of initiatives that enrich our children’s school 

experience. 

 

 

The PAC Annual General Meeting will be held on May 5th – all parents are invited to attend this meeting 
where we will be voting to elect the PAC Executive positions for the 2021-2022 school year.  
 
Note – a number of the Executive positions will become vacant next year, so please consider joining the 
PAC Executive! If you are interested in joining the PAC Executive, please attend the meeting and put your 
name forward for the position you are interested in.   
 
The following positions make up our Champlain PAC Executive: 
 

PAC 

Executive 

Position 

Summary of Key Responsibilities Current (2020-

2021) PAC 

Executive 

Chair • Preside at membership and executive meetings 

• Ensure that an agenda is prepared  

• Consult with PAC members 

• Strive to ensure that the PAC is represented in school and 
district activities 

• Be a signing officer 

Co-Chairs: 

• Fatima Elamari  

• Sarah Rosen  

Annex 

Liaison 
• Work closely with the Chair to ensure coordination and 

awareness exists between the Main school and the Annex 

• May be a signing officer 

Co Annex 

Liaisons: 

• Lori Aldcroft 

• Tais Bansal 
Treasurer • Be a signing officer and ensure all funds of the PAC are 

properly accounted for 

• Disburse funds as authorized by the membership or 
executive 

• Ensure that proper financial records and books of account 
are maintained 

• Report on all receipts and disbursements at general and 
executive meetings 

• Apply for Gaming Grant each April/May  

Flavia Corbella 

Secretary • Record and file minutes of the meetings 

• Prepare and maintain documentation as requested by the 
membership or executive 

• May be a signing officer 

Co Secretary: 

• Melanie 
Worobec 

• Susan Atkey 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



May 2021 

Champlain Heights Annex 
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Student Art Gallery 

 





 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 



 

 



  

  
 
 

 


